
Dear friends and benefactors,
we are reaching out to you with a brief letter to extend to you our heartfelt wishes for a peaceful and Holy Christmas and to 
inform you of some latest events that have occurred.
We Consoling Sisters of the Sacred Heart can thank Our Lord who is assisting, guiding and protecting us in every single mo-
ment of our lives. He is blessing us with the increasing arrival of girls who ask to verify their vocation among us. In June this 
year we had 5 First Professions and 12 Vestitions; in addition, as many as 21 girls entered the Postulancy and many more 
come here to visit. The St. Joseph Novitiate is now full and we thank God for that.
A great event that joyfully occupied us this year was the founding of a house in America; thus, on August 11, five of our sisters 
left and are now doing apostolate in Arizona, in Phoenix.
In September, our small school began again, with ever-increasing numbers of boys and girls flowing in: families are approa-
ching us for support, not only scholastic but especially spiritual. 
More and more families also come to the traditional Holy Mass, the center and heart of our life, and from here, countless gra-
ces then flow upon each believer.
In October, by the special grace of Our Lady of Czestochowa, Father Emanuel du Chalard, Mother Maria Rita, accompanied 
by two sisters, went to visit Poland at the invitation of Father Sthelin, who would like help in meeting the great needs of that 
people.
How can we not thank God for so many benefits, both spiritual and material? 
We know well that if God visits us like this, with countless undeserved graces, it is also because of the prayers and sacrifices 
of many people who are close to us. So we want to thank you for all the good you do for us and for your support, including 
material support. We always pray and offer for you and entrust you to the Sacred Heart of Jesus and the Immaculate Heart of 
Our Lady, that they may bless you and your loved ones with a shower of graces from Heaven.
May the Child Jesus bless you and keep you!

Merry Christmas 2023

Let’s go to Bethlehem: Jesus is waiting for us. 
Let us listen to the voice of His ambassadors. 
Maria is calling us with her maternal smile. 

The angels who have descended from heaven invite 
us to sing Gloria.

The shepherds and the Wise Men beckon us to 
come with them to the stable.

Let us unite our voices to theirs to praise and thank 
the small King of Heaven Who is lying in the 

manger. 
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HOW TO HELP THE CONSOLING SISTERS:

see next page



Girls’ Camp

Consoling Sisters of the Sacred Heart of Jesus

Via Flaminia Vecchia, 20
05030 Vigne di Narni (TR), Italy

Telephone: 011 39 0744 796406
E-mail: consolatrici@gmail.com

*** PLEASE DO NOT SEND CHECKS TO THE
MOTHER HOUSE IN ITALY BECAUSE

THEIR BANK WILL NOT ACCEPT U.S. CHECKS ***
> Electronic Wire Transfers can be sent directly

into the Sisters’ bank account in Italy:
Intesa San Paolo

IBAN: IT45 C030 6972 7101 0000 0005 705 BIC:
BCITITMM

Reason: Donation for the convent

(Many benefactors opt to use TransferWise.com)
> You can send physical checks made payable to:

Friends of the Consoling Sisters

P.O.Box 2073
Post Falls, ID 83877

> Direct Deposits can be sent electronically to:
Friends of the Consoling Sisters

Account no.: 789174207173
Routing no.: 325180595

OR
With PayPal via the Consoling Sisters’ website:

www.consolingsisters.org

* For donations sent to the Friends of the Consoling
Sisters, if you would like a donation receipt for tax

purposes, please email your name, address, date, and
amount of your donation to:
Friends@consolingsisters.org


